From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2024 2:28 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2024-0176

-- Name --
Chief Judy Whitecloud Maunula

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
Please see letter attached.

-- Attachment --
https://www.oeb.ca/sites/default/files/uploads/comment-form/LDMLEN%20Support%20Letter%20-%20Watay.pdf


https://www.oeb.ca/sites/default/files/uploads/comment-form/LDMLFN%20Support%20Letter%20-%20Watay.pdf

